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 richard stokes OBJ2014/7951/P 01/02/2015  16:59:02 As a resident of the Brinsmead building (formerly Portland House) my principal concern is, that in 

responding to the previous scheme for two penthouse type flats that was turned down on appeal in 

2000, the new architect appears to ignore the fact of a major change from commercial to residential in 

what is referred to as 'Portland House', [ie now Brinsmead].     There are some subtle photographs and 

drawings showing how the new design meets the earlier objections, but which omit entirely any 

consideration of our building - or literally, our point of view.  

I object on at two grounds: 1, the loss of views/visual intrusion/light , 2 'overlooking' through the 

proposed large glass windows and the 'break out' area.        

Both these factors affect Brinsmead flats facing Imperial Works. 

There also appears to be a change of use to B1 [c] Light Industrial.
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